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Term 3 Week 10 

Attendance BBQ Tue 20/9 

Book Week – Dress Up Day Wed 21/9 

Year 6 Cupcake Stall Wed 21/9 

National Day of Mourning for 
Her Majesty The Queen 

Thu 22/9 

Canteen Closed Fri 23/9 

Last Day Term 3 Fri 23/9 

Term 4 Week 10 

Students Return Mon 10/10 

Canteen Closed Mon 10/10 

Canteen Closed Fri 14/10 

Dear Families, 

Our last newsletter for Term 3. I hope we can all have 
an enjoyable break and recharge our batteries for a 
busy Term 4….after we get through Week 10! 
 
Enrolments at our school are open and planning for 
2023 is underway. If you know someone moving in to 
the area we would appreciate if you can encourage 
them to contact us so we can discuss enrolment 
options. This assists us greatly with our planning. 
Likewise, if you are moving on in 2023 please let us 
know so we can assist with the transition of schools. 
 
Did you know preschool fees are free next year? A 
great way to start your child’s educational journey at 
EVPS is enrolling at our preschool. And it is completely 
free for 2023! 
 
Thank you to our P&C for co-ordinating the disco last 
week for our students - the first night time disco in 3 
years! Lots of smiles and laughter mixed in with some 
dancing – I’m sure it was a big hit with our students. A 
special thank you to our staff members who also gave 
up their time to make this event happen.  
 
Have a safe and happy holiday period. We will see 
everyone back on Monday 10 October. 

 
Luke Somerville 

Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Awabakal Country 
Jubilee Road, Elermore Vale      Ph: 4955 9016
  

 

Term 3  Week 9 
16 September 2022 Elermore 

Endeavour 
 

2023 Enrolments 
 
We are now taking enrolment applications for 
Preschool to Year 6 in 2023.   
To find out if your child is zoned for Elermore Vale 
Public School, you can use the Department of 
Education’s public school finder 
at  https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-
finder/index     
  
This year we are going to online enrolments for 
Kindergarten to Year 6, 2023. 
 
Please visit our webpage and complete an online 
enrolment, this process makes it easier and faster 
to enrol your child at Elermore Vale Public school  
 
https://elermoreva-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-
our-school/enrolment.html   
  
If you are enrolling for our Preschool, please call 
or visit the school office between the hours of 
8:30am to 3:00pm Monday to Friday on 4955 9016 
to apply for a Waiting List Application.   
 

 

School Start Times 

We have seen a significant increase in students 
arriving at school before 8:30. Supervision of 
students at EVPS starts at 8:30 each day. 
Students should not be arriving before this time. 

If your circumstances mean that you must have 
your children at school before this time please 
enquire with our OSHC providers, TASK, about 
their service they provide. 

https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder/index
https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder/index
file://///Detnsw.win/4163/Faculty/Office/Newsletter/2022/Term%202/Binder%20Week%201.pdf
file://///Detnsw.win/4163/Faculty/Office/Newsletter/2022/Term%202/Binder%20Week%201.pdf
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DISCO 

The School Disco was a big success. It was great to be able to hold a night time disco again, after 3 
years!! 

Everyone had fun, the sausage sizzle went off very well, and we raised great funds for some exciting 
upcoming happenings!  

PAINT AND SIP FUNDRAISER 

Our Paint and Sip fundraiser is coming up soon! It’s on Saturday, September 24th, from 2-4pm at 
Elermore Vale Community Centre. Come along and express your creative side by having some fun with 
paint and a canvas! Bring your favourite beverage along and have a few laughs whilst meeting some 
other parents/carers from school!  

The poster attached is the theme of what we will be painting on the day! 

You can find more information and the link for tickets on our EVPS P&C Facebook page, or by heading 
to the Eventbrite website and searching for “EVPS Paint & Sip”. There are limited tickets, which are for 
sale until 22nd Sept. 

We hope to see you there! 

SEPTEMBER P&C MEETING 

Our meeting is next Tuesday, 20th Sept. Everyone is welcome. If you want to join us but can’t find a 
babysitter, you are welcome to bring the kids along, with their iPad or some books to keep them occupied. 
They are welcome to look at the library books too, however we must ensure things are popped back where 
they belong once finished ☺ (T.I.A.) 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

10 

September 19 September 20 September 21 September 22 September 23 

CLOSED Neville & Debbie 
Neville & 
Debbie 

CLOSED –  
Public Holiday 

CLOSED 

 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 
October 10 October 11 October 12 October 13 October 14 

CLOSED Neville & Debbie Neville & Debbie Neville & Debbie CLOSED 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Canteen, please contact us via the school office on 4955 9016 or 
our canteen email address elermorevalepublicschool-can@pandcaffiliate.org.au  

 

 

 

P & C Information http://www.elermoreva-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/your-p-c  
You can contact us at elermorevalepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

mailto:elermorevalepublicschool-can@pandcaffiliate.org.au
http://www.elermoreva-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/your-p-c
mailto:elermorevalepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/evpspandc/


6 
 

Be Ready Be Kind                            Be Your Best 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



7 
 

Be Ready Be Kind                            Be Your Best 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

1 Wetlands Place, Shortland, NSW 2307 
PO Box 66, Shortland NSW 2307 

Ph: 02 4951 6466 
Email: marketing@wetlands.org.au  Web: www.wetlands.org.au 

There’s always lots to do at the Wetlands. 
 Try dip-netting  Watch the bird feeding at 10.30am 
 Visit the Animal House  Have fun on the play-

ground 
 Climb the Egret Tower 

 Go Canoeing  Bring a picnic or eat at the Café. 

Get to know our local and Migratory Shorebirds and celebrate World Migratory 
Bird Day. Learn by painting these birds and their habitat, take them home and 

photograph them on the shore. 
Please wear closed in shoes and bring a hat and water bottle. 
Wear clothes you’re happy to get 
paint on. 

No booking required 

Free with entry 

We’re Yarn Bombing the Wetlands, turning it into a 
colourful knitted and crocheted installation. Come 

along and see all the imaginative decorations created 
by volunteers and members of the community. 

Follow the discovery trail and find bees in the trees, 
teddies having tea, twirls spinning, flowers blooming 

and lots more. 
Monday to Friday - Make a turtle to add                  

to our collection (or take home). 

Entry Fees: Adults $7.50; Concession $5; 
Children 4-15yrs $5 
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